
___________________________________ ,. 

Mr . John Doran 
550-7th Street~ N 
St. Petersburg. Florida 

Dear Mr. Doran: 

June 3~ 1966 

I appreciate your letter and your generous comments 
about the Atlanta Stadium. 

I certainly hope the Atlanta Brave will continue to 
have your suppo~t, win or lose. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
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